Mike Gardner

From: Mike Gardner

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:27 PM
To: corey.depaolo@state.co.us

Subject: PA 22-35 Tank Hatch - Closed
Attachments: PA 22-35 tank hatch 093021.jpg
Importance: High

Corey,

Just wanted to close the loop with you on this open tank hatch at the PA 22-35 location. We received notification of
your call from our call center at 1:21 p.m. today, and responded to the call immediately. We dispatched field personnel
to the location and the hatch was closed at 1:50 p.m. today (9/30/21) ... see attached photo. Thanks for the heads-up on
this. We will use this to reiterate to our haulers the importance / need to keep hatches closed.

In addition to the 24-hour number, please feel free to call me direct if you find anything in the field that needs
immediate attention. My contact information is provided below.

From: callcenter@mmps.net <callcenter@mmps.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:24:39 PM (UTC-07:00) Mountain Time (US & Canada)
To: Dasa Bryan

Subject: ANSWERING SERVICE - MESSAGES

(1) IN: 2021-09-30 01:21PM TLH

TO: OFFICE

FROM: CORY DEPALO W/ OIL & GAS

PHN: REFUSED

ADDRESS: LOCATION ID 335098

CITY:

RE:

C HATCH OPEN AND YOU HAVE 24 HOURS TO
CLOSE IT.

Mike Gardner

Cell:  (970) 623-4875
Office: (970) 263-2760
mgardner@terraep.com



